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BY EMAIL 

July 26, 2022 
 
Joanne Richardson  
Director – Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, South Tower 7th Floor 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson: 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
 Leave to Construct Application – Power Downtown Toronto, Change 

Notification Question Responses 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0188 
  
This letter acknowledges receipt, on April 21, 2022, of Hydro One’s responses to the 
questions regarding material changes to the Power Downtown Toronto Project (Project). 
In accordance with the requirement established in the OEB’s letter, dated April 4, 2022, 
Hydro One filed its responses on the record of the above noted proceeding and its Joint 
Rate Application.1 
 
If there are any further material changes to the Project, Hydro One shall advise the OEB 
in accordance with the conditions of approval as outlined in the Decision and Order of 
the above noted proceeding.2 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
c: All Parties in EB-2020-0188 

 
1 EB-2021-0110. 
2 Decision and Order / February 25, 2021 / Schedule B. 
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